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Our New Digital Newsletter Will Be Changing and Improving 
       If you have not signed up for our digital newsletters, so may have missed our first ñoff-season mini news-

letterò sent out in July. These will be smaller and containing different information than the spring and fall edi-

tions. Eventually, we will not be mailing  our newsletters, so please sign up now! 

       Our Alumni Association is very excited about offering a new product to our members! To keep you ñin the 

knowò, several smaller newsletters will be emailed with the latest stories and current news. These will contain 

higher resolution colored pictures that you can print compared to the black and white traditional version. We 

need to convert members to the new digital version of the newsletter due to the ever-increasing costs of  

printing and mailing. Please send your email address to greenvilleohioalumni@gmail.com along with your 

name and class graduation year to get started today! 

**No email? A printed version of the newsletter will still be available at this time.  
 

 Important Upcoming Dates:              

Homecoming Parade  Thurs. Oct. 8 (6:30 pm), from W. 5th St., up Broadway to Harmon Dr., then to Park Band Shell. 

Homecoming Football Game, Fri. Oct. 9 (7:00 pm), vs. Vandalia-Butler, at Harmon Field.  

Our new email address:   greenvilleohioalumni@gmail.com 
Our new Website:     www.greenvillealumni.org 
 
      This issue includes Greenville High Schoolôs unusual Graduation during the Covid-19 pandemic and how 
it was presented. Also, a profile of Mr. Tony DiRocco, the beloved teacher, coach, principal, administrator, 

inventor, father, husband, and mentor whom all of us alumni that attended Greenville schools between the 
1950s to 1980s will always remember.    
  

  
  The New Fieldhouse for 2021 

  The Friends of Harmon Field and 
the Greenville City Schools Board of 

Education are planning for this  
Fieldhouse addition to the football 
field if enough money is raised this 
year. It will contain a concession 

stand, public bathrooms, locker 
rooms, training rooms, coaches  
offices, and mechanical and janitorial 

spaces. It will be a 10,000 square foot 
structure. More details are on the 
back page 24. 
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Two of G.H.S. Best Students are Winners of the Raudabaugh Award 

 

       This yearôs recipients of the Jack Raudabaugh Award are two of the highest academic students in this 

yearôs Senior Class. These are very prestigious awards for G.H.S. athletes. 

       The 46th annual girls award went to Morgan Gilbert, who had a GPA of 3.92 (out of 4.0 max), and was 

member of Student Council, National Honor Society, SADD Club, Foreign Language Club, National  

Vocational Technical Society, Career Tech classes, Class Vice President, Homecoming Court, and Skills USA

-VICA. She lettered two years in volleyball and was MVP in 2018, and 

lettered four years in basketball where she was a starting guard and bas-

ketball MVP three of the years.  

       Morganôs greatest success came on the softball diamond where she 

was a four-year starter as shortstop, Best Defensive player, Best  

Offensive player, highest batting average, most RBIs, and the 2019 

GWOC Player of the Year--North Division. She also made 2019 First 

Team All-Southwest Ohio and 2019 Second Team All-State.  

       Morganôs parents are Misty and Travis Gilbert, and she is attending 

Indiana Univ.-Purdue Univ.- Indianapolis (IUPUI) and will play softball. 

In high school she took two years of Engineering class and her favorite 

project there was making and riding hoverboards. In college, she will be 

studying Healthcare Engineering and hopes to eventually find a career in 

creating prosthetics.  

       ñThis is a big honor and it shows all the hard work and dedication I 

have put inò, says Morgan.  This yearôs softball season for Lady Wave 

Softball was not allowed this year due to the Covid-19 pandemic, but 

would have been a very successful year with nine returning Seniors. 

These Seniors had an overall record of 80-15 for their three-year career, 

and that was with no senior year.  

       Tyler Beyke is the 68th boy to win the Raudabaugh. He is the son of 

Jim Beyke, GHS 1989, and Michelle Beyke, and was a member of the National Honor Society, National 

Technical Honor Society, Student Council, Homecoming Court, and Career Tech Engineering classes. He was 

a three-year letter winner in Basketball and Football, where he was the starting quarterback. For the Wave 

Baseball team, Tyler was the Best  

Offensive player and a star pitcher. The 

team had ten Seniors and were looking 

forward to great 2020 season, which 

never happened this year.  

       ñIt definitely takes a lot of practice 

and hard work to make yourself the best 

you can be,ò he said. Tyler is attending 

Trine University (formerly Tri-State in 

Angola, Indiana) to major in Civil  

Engineering. Like Morgan, he also took 

the GHS Engineering classes with  

instructors Chris Sykes and Adam  

Eberwein, GHS 2003, and his favorite 

project was the water robotics.  

       These are two superior GHS  

student-athletes who live up to the high 
standards expected of all Raudabaugh 
Award winners. 

   Jack Raudabaugh (1948 Chief) 


